
 

Derby Research Ethics Committee 

Research Ethics Office 
The Old Chapel 

Royal Standard Place 
Notingham 

NG1 6FS 
 

Tel: 0115 8839440 

20 January 2014 
 
Professor Julia Hippisley-Cox 
Professor of Clinical Epidemiology & General Practice 
Division of Primary Care 
13th Floor, Tower Building 
University Park 
Nottingham 
NG7 2RD 
 
Dear Professor Hippisley-Cox 
 

Study title: QRESEARCH A new ethical high quality general practice derived 
database for research 

REC reference: 03/4/021 

 
Thank you for sending the Qresearch annual report.  The report will be reviewed by the 
Chair of the Research Ethics Committee, and I will let you know if any further information is 
requested. 
 
The favourable ethical opinion for the study continues to apply for the duration of the 
research. 
 

03/4/021:   Please quote this number on all correspondence 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Carolyn Halliwell 
REC Assistant 
 
E-mail: NRESCommittee.EastMidlands-Derby@nhs.net 
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